
You're Invited to Our Technology Workshop! 

Dear Educators, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming workshop titled "Enhancing Learning Through 

Technology," designed specifically for educators looking to integrate innovative tech tools into 

their classrooms. 

Date: March 15, 2024 

Time: 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM 

Location: Community Learning Center, 123 Tech Road, Education City 

Join us for a day of hands-on learning, interactive sessions, and networking with fellow 

educators. You will explore various technology tools and strategies to engage your students and 

enhance their learning experience. 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to secure your spot. We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best regards, 

The Workshop Organizing Committee 

info@workshop.com 
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